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CITY OF CORONA
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND REVIEW
DRAFT ACTION PLAN

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Corona,
California, will conduct a public hearing in the Council Chamber, at City Hall, 400
South Vicentia Avenue, in said City of Corona, Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 6:30
p.m., or thereafter, to consider the draft 2024-2025 Action Plan. The U.S.
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requires the City to
prepare this document for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and
HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) programs.

The purpose of CDBG and HOME program public hearings is to hear the views of
Corona residents and respond to proposals or questions concerning housing and
community development needs, priority non-housing community development
needs, proposed strategies and actions for affirmatively furthering fair housing,
the development of proposed activities, and a review of program performance.

The Action Plan establishes the programs and activities to be undertaken using
CDBG, and HOME funds during the 2024-2025 program year beginning July 1, 2024
and ending June 30, 2025. Although, as of the date of this notice, HUD has not
officially announced Corona'’s official annual allocation, the City anticipates
receiving $1,181,327 of CDBG funds and $526,97 6 of HOME funds for the 2024-2025
program year. Annual allocations of CDBG and HOME funds are subject to
change based on federal appropriations and any changes to the HUD grant
allocation formulas or data used in the formulas.

A copy of the draft Action Plan will be available for public review on the City
website at www.CoronaCA.gov/cdbg starting Tuesday, April 16, 2024. The Action
Plan will also be available during business hours starting Tuesday, April 16, 2024 at
the City's Community Development Department and the City Clerk's Office
located at 400 S. Vicentia Avenue, Corona. The draft documents may also be
reviewed at the Corona Public Library, Reference Desk, located at 650 S. Main




